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Hello all!  
 

As we wrap up our membership drive I would like to thank Delores Ely for her efforts in contacting pro-
spects and say welcome to our new members. If you know of anyone who is a Republican and needs a 
place to help channel & voice their thoughts please let us know.  
 

We had a good turnout at our candidate forum and I feel we all learned a little something new about the 
needs and concerns of not only the local community but the county as well. I look forward to another 
learning opportunity at our next meeting where Carol Ginn will update us on the Darke County Auditor's 
office.  
 

Lastly, as I was driving from Greenville Wednesday evening, in the sudden sleet storm, and just as 
quickly a break in the clouds would occur and everything was clear, I was reminded that even when our 
world seems to be falling apart we can choose to spiral down with it or see the break in clouds and move 
on to better days. At all times, but especially in the bleak times, we need to not be afraid to ask for help, 
but also realize when our fellow man/woman needs a helping hand. As always please continue to be the 
light that you were created to be, but in all your doing be sure to recharge your light as needed. As Lady 
Liberty's torch stands as a Beacon for freedom and hope to all, allow us to continue to instill and share 
that hope in ourselves and others! 
 

Sincerely,  
Jaime LeVeck, President  
DCRWPresident@darkegop.org 

 
 

Next regularly scheduled meeting will be: 
6 p.m. ─  May 10th 

at the Shawnee Nature Center 
4267 State Route 502, Greenville 

 

Carol will discuss the role of the Auditor's office and the ins/outs of how the 
various tasks set for her office are accomplished. 

 

If you prefer to only attend the meeting, there is no charge. How-
ever, if you wish to have dinner the charge is $10.00 per person - 
and requires a reservation to be made prior to noon on April 8

th
.  

 

► Reservations may be made by calling Wavelene Dennis-
ton at: (937) 547-6477 or email her at:  
DCRWReservations@darkegop.org 

 
Stay tuned for more information on upcoming events. 

 

Public Invited - Bring a Friend!  

 

Featured Speaker 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Carol Ginn 
Darke County Auditor 

Upcoming Programs─ 
June: Darke County Clerk of Courts Cindy Pike  
July Special Event featuring Hon. Bob Cupp 
August - no meeting 
 

September: Darke County Commissioners 
October: Candidates 
November Program: TBD 
December  Program: Christmas Celebration  
 





Vote for the Darke County 
Republican Candidates of Your Choice 

Appearing on the 
May 4, 2021 

Primary Election Ballot 
  

For President of City Council ─ John A. Baumgardner 
For Greenville City Treasurer ─ Rebecca Strait 

For Greenville City Council Member at Large (three to be elected) ─ 
Brian R. Brown 
Doug Schmidt 

Jeffrey D. Whitaker  
Douglas Wright 




